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Term 2 Published

09             Day 1

CAFETERIA MENUCAFETERIA MENU
Wonton Noodle Bowl • Monday 

BBQ Cheese Burger & Fries • Tuesday 
Mac & Cheese • Wednesday 

Chipotle Chicken Burger • Thursday 
Taco & Tattertos • Friday 

feb. 8 • Informal learning update term 2 Published

feb. 14 • Valentine's Day

feb. 16 • Pro-d Day (school Closed)
feb. 19 • Family Day (school Closed)
feb. 20 • Collaboration Day (alternative schedule)
feb. 21 • PAC Meeting

feb. 28 • Pink Shirt Day

MacNeill has started it’s Program Planning for students for the next
school year on January 2. Students will need to complete a program

planning form AND complete their course requests on MYEDBC.
Please make sure students can access their own MYEDBC account at

this time. It is important to complete both steps for students to
request courses they need. Forms and courses need to be entered

into MYEDBC by Feb 9th. Please contact the school for more
information or if you have questions about this process. Information

will also be posted on our schools web site. 

PROGRAMPROGRAM
PLANNINGPLANNING

FOR 2024-2025FOR 2024-2025

PARENT PROGRAMPARENT PROGRAM
PLANNING PLANNING NIGHTNIGHT

FEBRUARY 5 MONDAYFEBRUARY 5 MONDAY
MacNeill will be hosting a Parent programming planning event that

will be happening on February 5th 6:30pm in person at MacNeill
Secondary in the lounge.

TERM 2TERM 2
INFORMALINFORMAL
LEARNINGLEARNING  

UPDATEUPDATE
REPORTREPORT

[[ INTERIMS ] INTERIMS ]
Term 2 Informal Learning Update (Interim) have been emailed
out to both parents and students, February 8. Parents are
encouraged to read and discuss the progress report with their
teen.

If there is any questions to contact their teachers through email.
All of our staff emails are listed below

https://macneill.sd38.bc.ca/school-information/staff-list-and-
emails

It's time to book your graduation photo with Artona!
 

March 1-7, 2024, Artona will have a Mobile Photo Lab parked in
MacNeill's parking lot reserved for MacNeill Graduates.
You must book your session time online through Artona:

https://artona.com/schools/ARMN/programs/graduation
 

All MacNeill Graduates should book a session online to sit for Grad
Photos as this is where you will be measured for your gown for
valedictory. As well, the photo will be used in the Yearbook. The

Artona photo for the Yearbook is complimentary; however, you can
choose to purchase a grad photo package.. 

GRAD PHOTOSGRAD PHOTOS
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